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Ocean Hill Project Update - 

Extension of closing date on purchase agreement 
 
 
 
Eneabba Gas Limited (“Eneabba” or “the Company”) has today executed a further 

extension of the closing date for the acquisition of the Ocean Hill Project with Black Rock 

Mining Limited (ASX:BKT) to 31 December 2015. The agreement end date has been 

extended due to finalisation of native title agreements taking longer than expected.  
 
As detailed in ASX release on 24 November 2014, the Company entered into a binding 

agreement to acquire 100% of the Ocean Hill project from Black Rock Mining.  
 
 
ABOUT ENEABBA GAS 
 
Eneabba Gas Limited is a diversified onshore Western Australian Energy company. 

Eneabba owns the fully permitted rights to construct and operate the 168MW Centauri-1 

Power Station and a growing portfolio of onshore Perth Basin Gas assets including the 

Ocean Hill Gas project and a 50% interest in EP 477.  
 
For more information on the Company, please visit our website at 

www.eneabbagas.com.au 
 


